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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No. 425/2016 

 

Date: 17th August 2016 

 

Changes in the Night Bus Service 
 

With effect from Friday 19th August, the two night routes N8A and N8B will be merged into one 

single route (N8B) which will make for a longer route but a greater frequency of buses at any one 

stop.  Instead of a bus serving any one bus stop every hour, there will be a bus every thirty minutes 

or so. 

 

On Fridays and Saturdays throughout the summer season and during the fair, the Night Bus 

Service will run Fridays and Saturdays from 21:15 hrs to 01:45 hrs. 

 

More information is available on the website http://www.gibraltarbuscompany.gi/ 

  


